
ROYAL HOMECOMING 2011 CHURCH SERVICE PRESENTATION 

 
Whitany Lewis: 
Good Morning.  I am Whitany Lewis.  I am a 2011 honor graduate 
of Belleview High School and this fall, I will attend UCF; 
studying ____________________________. 
 
Quansanay Erving: 
Good Morning.  I am Quansanay Erving.  This Fall, I will begin 
my Senior year at Wildwood Middle High School.   
 
Paige Gant: 
Good Morning.  I am Paige Lenore Gant.  This Fall, I will begin 
my Senior year at ___________________________.   
 
 
Whitany Lewis: 
We are here, as Representatives of the Royal Library 
Association, to recognize the Royal Warriors.  The Royal 
Warriors are Royal residents, who are 80+ young. 
 
Quansanay Erving: 
The Royal Warriors are those who did not back down from 
adversity, conflict or battle and fought to ensure the 
continuity of this Community. 
 
Paige Gant: 
Just as Paul instructed Timothy in 1 Timothy 6:12, the Royal 
Warriors have fought the good fight of faith, laid hold on 
eternal life, whereunto they are also called....  
 
 
Whitany Lewis: 
and hast professed a good profession before many of witnesses, 
especially we the youth.  Before we present the Royal Warriors, 
we ask that La'Shaniqua Cooper, Marion Evans, Jr., Niqua Evans, 
Donte Johnson, Briana Sesler, Braneshia Tanner, Chimeshia 
Thomas, Simone Wilson, Anthony Wong, and Bruce Wong to come 
forth and stand next to Ms. Etta Huff and Ms. Shelia Hicks. 
 
Quansanay Erving: 
When we call each warrior's name, we ask that you hold your 
applause.  Also, we ask that the warrior or their representative 
stand and remain where they are and these young people will walk 
to them with a special token. 
 



Paige Gant: 
This is a small token of love and thanks to you for your warrior 
spirit.  For we know, that we cannot pay you but please remember 
for great is your reward in heaven.  Now, will the RHEAP 
Drummers from the Community's RHEAP program, that won the 1st 
place trophy in the parade give us a Drum roll, Please.  Thank 
you. Ms. Rickea Johnson will you please start the powerpoint. 
 
 
AS powerpoint starts Whitany Lewis will start: 
Now, introducing the Royal Warriors in alphabetical order: Sis. 
Caldonia Brooks, Sis. Mary Lee Brooks, Bro. L. C. Brown, Sis. 
Olivia Davis, Bro. Nathaniel Erving, Bro. Slyvester Erving, Sis. 
Rosa Mae Hubbard, Sis. Mary Lee Jefferson, 
 
Quansanay Erving: 
Sis. Annie Lizzie Johnson, Sis. Victoria Johnson, Sis. Catherine 
Latimer, Mother Bertha Lewis, Sis. Beatrice Mathews, Sis. Sara 
Parker, Sis. Flossie Patterson, Sis. Rosi Presley,  
 
Paige Gant: 
Bro. Ernic Sesler, Evangelist Flossie Sesler, Bro. Eddie Spyies,  
Sis. Lillian Spyies, Sis. Susie Steele, Mother Polly Wideman,  
Bro. Adolphus Wilson and Sis. Annie Wilson. 
 
 
Whitany Lewis: 
LADIES & GENTLEMEN; BOYS & GIRLS; THE ENTIRE COMMUNITY OF ROYAL- 
LET'S THANK GOD FOR OUR ROYAL WARRIORS.   
 
Quansanay Erving: 
You may be seated or return to your seat.   
 
Paige Gant: 
Now, back into the hands of the MC. 
 
 
Whitany, Quansanay & Paige (All, together) 
THANK YOU.   


